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Committee on Transportation and Public Way 



City Council Meeting 
January 26, 2022 

BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY GOUNCIL OF THE CITY OF CHICAGO 

SECTION 1. Section 10-20-430 of the Municipal Code of Chicago, 
Commissioner of Transportation is hereby authorized and directed to exempt 

160 North Elizabeth Holdings, L L C . 
160 N.EHzabeth St 
Chicago.il 60607 

From the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisiite to prohibit alley ingress 
and egress to parking facilities for premise address. 

SECTION 2. This ordinance shall take effect and be in force frbhi and after its 
passage and publication 

Walter Bumett, Jr. Q 
Alderman, 27*'̂  Ward 
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ZONING, LANDMARKS" AND BUILDING STANDARD 

Gia Biagi, Commissioner 
Department of Transportation 
City of Chicago 
30 N: LaSalle St., Suite 1100 
Chicago, II 60602 

Re: 160 North Elizabeth Holdings, LLC, 
160 N.Elizabeth St 
ChicagoiL 60607 

Dear Commissioner Biagi, 

Please.be advised that on January 26,2022 I will introduce an ordinance in the Chicago 
City Council to provide alley ingress and egress to parking facilities at 160 N.Eiizabeth 
St. The ordinance, as drafted and approved by the council, authorizes alley access for the 
entire building. I am requesting for tiie appropriate license to be issued due to pending 
passage to the publication. 

Your cpoperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. If you need any additional 
information, please do not hesitate to contact Reginald Stewart at (312) 432-1995. 

Sincerely, 

Walter Bumett Jr 
Alderman, 27th Ward 
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